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Ref: THA/ EGO/ HYA 
 
Monday 9th September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Year 11 GCSE Geography Field Trip 
 
I am writing to you regarding the Year 11 GCSE Geography field trip.  
 
This is scheduled to take place on Wednesday 2nd October 2024. The trip will leave The Snaith School at 
approximately 9.00 am and will return by 5pm. Pupils will visit Hornsea and will be spending the day collecting 
data for their paper 3 exam they will sit in summer 2025. 
 
Pupils should be dressed in suitable clothing, not school uniform, and wear suitable footwear, not flip-flops or 
sandals.  Pupils should bring a waterproof coat in case of wet weather and should apply sun cream in case of 
good weather.  
 
Lastly, pupils will need to bring a packed lunch or money to spend on fish and chips at lunch time. There will be 
no other options available due to our location at lunchtime. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals and 
would like the school to provide a packed lunch, please e-mail office@thesnaithschool.org.uk.  
 
In order for your child to take part in the visit, please complete the consent form via your child’s Scopay account 
no later than Monday 23rd September.  
 
To cover the travel expenses, we are also requesting a voluntary contribution of £11. This can be paid via your 
child’s ScoPay account. Under the Trust Charging Policy there is no obligation to contribute, and pupils will be 
treated the same whether or not a contribution has been received.  However, failure to receive sufficient 
contributions could put financial restraints on other activities within this subject area. If you have any general 
queries or concerns, please contact the school at office@thesnaithschool.org.uk. 
 
If you have any questions about the fieldwork course do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr T Harrison 
Head of Geography 
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